
From: Martha Casto <MarthaCasto@scsenate.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: Harvery Peeler (hpeeler@peelerco.com)hpeeler@peelerco.com

Date: 12/18/2013 6:48:26 PM
Subject: Re: State of the State

Katherine - thank you! I'll make sure Kaye has this on Sen. Peeler's calendar. Is it ok to go ahead 
and have Ben send an email to the Caucus about the date for the State of the State (not the private 
briefing)?

Sent from my iPad

On Dec 18, 2013, at 6:13 PM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Senator Peeler,
I hope this email finds you doing well.
For scheduling purposes:
The State of the State is scheduled for January 22, 2014 at 7:00PM.
The Governor is planning on briefing you (and a small group, as she has done in the past) about her State of the
State message on Tuesday, January 21 at 6:00pm -  7:00pm at the Governor's mansion.
I just wanted to send this in advance for planning purposes.
Have a good evening!
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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